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Admission Committee 

 Congrats and a big thanks to our fellow Knights! Recruitment efforts 

have put us at 107% of our goal and we still have three months to go.  

We have four new members who joined us the end of March. Three of 

which made a bit of history being that they represent three generations 

from one family. Michael Breaud (father), Curtis Breaud (Son), and 

Ryan Breaud (grandson). The fourth new member is Matt Munchrath. 

 In March and April we had five members advance to their second and 

third degree, Curtis Breaud, Michael Breaud, Marc Watson, Carlos 

Padron and John Bernard. Congratulations gentlemen! 

 

Building Committee 

The rental agreement for renting the hall has been revised, Contact Paul 

Valenta for specifics. 

Thanks to Joe Barcevac and Jim Pertill new outlets on the exterior of the 

hall have been installed and in working order. Also to report, new 

landscaping has been completed and fire extinguisher inspections will be 

scheduled in coordination with the inspections at St Joseph’s Church. 

Rosary 

Brother Ed Maher reported that a weekly Rosary at St. Josephs will 

commence each Wednesday at 6:30pm.  

 



St Vincent De Paul  

The council donated $195.00 to St Vincent De Paul 

 

New Business 

 On April 14, 2016 Ron Naizer introduced a motion to buy a pew for the 

new church building at the price of $1000.00. The motion was seconded 

by Joe Barcevac and approved by the council. Because of specifics in 

our bylaws this needs to be revisited in our next meeting. 

We have officer elections coming due for our May 26
th

 meeting. These 

are the slated officers for the upcoming year. 

  Grand Knight – Larry Green  

  Deputy Grand Knight – Pat Moriarty  

  Chancellor – John Casarez  

  Advocate – Johnny Rodriques  

  Warden – Mike Becker  

  Treasurer – Thomas Buford  

  Recorder – John O’Brian  

  Inside Guard - Don Schmidt  

  Outside Guard – Joe Kucharczyk  

  1st Year Trustee – Perry Popp  

  2nd Year Trustee – Glen Beck  

  3rd Year Trustee – Ron Naizer 

 

Columbian Club 

 On April 28, 2016 John Casarez introduced a motion to purchase casino 

vest with a $500.00 purchase limit. The motion was seconded by Pat 

Moriarty and approved by the council. Also on this day Ron Naizer 

introduced a motion to pay off the $3500.00 debt for parking lot repair. 

Motion was seconded by Thomas Buford and approved by the council. 

Treasurers Report 

KofC:                       $3313.18 

KCC:                        $9389.09 

KCC Capitol Acc:    $7238.00 

Grand Total            $19940.27 


